
Sunday,   January   26,   2020  
 

PRAYER   REQUESTS  
Ken   Lesher Helen   Martzall                 Lindsey   and   Charlie   Feeley  
Hanna   Park Bequi   Pabon                 The   Miller   Family  
Gary   Youndt Jess   Flinton Tom   Acker  
Cindy   Grill Beth   Bruaw   Brenneman  
Family   of   Judy   Kos�ck Family   of   Kerry   Youndt Family   of   Mildred   Krick  
 

This   Month   at   Peace   
Sunday,   January   26   -   Pastor   Betsy’s   Installa�on   Service   &   Dinner   -   3:00   pm  
Thursday,   January   30   -   Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm  
Saturday,   February   1   -   Youth   Soup   and   Sub   prep   -   7:00   am  
Monday,   February   3   -   S�tch   and   Chat   -   9:00   am  
Thursday,   February   6   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm   
Sunday,   February   9   -   New   Member   Mee�ng   -   11:30   am  
Tuesday,   February   11   -   Council   Mee�ngs   -   6:30   and   7:00   pm   
Thursday,   February   13   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm  
Saturday,   February   15   -   Youth   Lock-in   -   6:00   pm  
Monday,   February   17   -   S�tch   and   Chat   -   9:00   am  
Thursday,   February   20   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm  
Wednesday,   February   26   -   Ash   Wednesday   Service   -   7:30   pm  
Thursday,   February   27   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm  
 
In   the   month   of   January,    Peace   Pantry    will   be   collec�ng   new   knit   hats,   gloves  
and   scarves   for   the   homeless   veterans   throughout   Pennsylvania.    In   the  
month   of   February,   the   Peace   Pantry   will   be   collec�ng   white   socks   for  
homeless   veterans   throughout   Pennsylvania.    These   popular   and   needed  
items   will   be   distributed   by   John   and   Mary   Getz   to   the   homeless   veterans'  
shelters.   
 
Sign   up    on   the   Welcome   Table   if   you   are   willing   to   read   the   Scripture   lessons  
during   10:30   worship.  
 
 
 

Sunday,   January   26,   2020  
 

PRAYER   REQUESTS  
Ken   Lesher Helen   Martzall                 Lindsey   and   Charlie   Feeley  
Hanna   Park Bequi   Pabon                 The   Miller   Family  
Gary   Youndt Jess   Flinton Tom   Acker  
Cindy   Grill Beth   Bruaw   Brenneman  
Family   of   Judy   Kos�ck Family   of   Kerry   Youndt Family   of   Mildred   Krick  
 

This   Month   at   Peace   
Sunday,   January   26   -   Pastor   Betsy’s   Installa�on   Service   &   Dinner   -   3:00   pm  
Thursday,   January   30   -   Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm  
Saturday,   February   1   -   Youth   Soup   and   Sub   prep   -   7:00   am  
Monday,   February   3   -   S�tch   and   Chat   -   9:00   am  
Thursday,   February   6   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm   
Sunday,   February   9   -   New   Member   Mee�ng   -   11:30   am  
Tuesday,   February   11   -   Council   Mee�ngs   -   6:30   and   7:00   pm   
Thursday,   February   13   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm  
Saturday,   February   15   -   Youth   Lock-in   -   6:00   pm  
Monday,   February   17   -   S�tch   and   Chat   -   9:00   am  
Thursday,   February   20   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm  
Wednesday,   February   26   -   Ash   Wednesday   Service   -   7:30   pm  
Thursday,   February   27   -   Bell   Choir   Rehearsal   -   6:00   pm  
                                           Choir   Rehearsal   -   7:00   pm   
 
In   the   month   of   January,    Peace   Pantry    will   be   collec�ng   new   knit   hats,   gloves  
and   scarves   for   the   homeless   veterans   throughout   Pennsylvania.    In   the  
month   of   February,   the   Peace   Pantry   will   be   collec�ng   white   socks   for  
homeless   veterans   throughout   Pennsylvania.    These   popular   and   needed  
items   will   be   distributed   by   John   and   Mary   Getz   to   the   homeless   veterans'  
shelters.   
 
Sign   up    on   the   Welcome   Table   if   you   are   willing   to   read   the   Scripture   lessons  
during   10:30   worship.  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Envelopes    for   2020   and    giving   statements    for   2019   can   be   found   on   the   table  
outside   of   the   office.   Please   pick   them   up   a�er   the   service.  
 
The   youth   will   be   selling    R   &   K   subs   and   pretzel   sandwiches    and    Chicken   Corn  
Noodle   Soup    for   Super   Bowl   Sunday,   February   2.    Orders   will   be   taken   un�l  
January   26.   The   cost   of   a   12”   sub   is   $6.50,   the   pretzel   sandwich   is   $5.00   and   a  
quart   of   soup   is   $7.00.    Sign   up   sheets   will   be   posted   on   the   office   windows.  
All   proceeds   will   be   used   towards   the   mission   trip   or   the   Na�onal   Youth   Event  
this   summer.  
 
Come   celebrate   our   covenant!-   The    Service   of   Installa�on   for   Peace   Church  
and   Pastor   Betsy    will   be   held   this   a�ernoon   at   3   pm   at   the   church.  
Refreshments   will   be   served   following   the   service.  
 
Announcement:    Friends   of   Peace   Church   who   are   prayerfully   considering  
membership   are   invited   to   a   gathering   on   Sunday,   February   9th   a�er   the  
10:30   worship   service.   A   light   lunch   will   be   served.  
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